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   The practice of saving lives
   
   Khenpo Rinpoche has always strongly encouraged his disciples to practice saving lives. As 
Karma Samphel Ling
, 
we have helped to release 1 million small creatures in recent years with the help of
donations
.
   
   This year we will continue the practice of &quot;saving lives&quot; and release small
creatures again in the summer.
   
   The prerequisite is, of course, that the creatures have their ecological home here.
   
   
   

   
   Anyone who would like to donate to this cause, under the keyword &quot;Saving Lives&quot;
, to Karma Samphel Ling, Buddhadharma Centre Vienna:
   
   Name: Buddhadharma Zentrum Wien
   Bank: easybank AG
   IBAN: AT421420020010935254
   BIC: BAWAATWW
   
   May the good that has come out of it serve the good of all beings. May the activity of the
Bodhisattvas, especially Karmapa, Shamarpa and Khenpo Rinpoche, unfold unhindered and
may they live long. May the wishes of the Buddhas and Bodhisattvas be fulfilled for the benefit
of all beings.
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